
The Hill House Eco Cabin! 

The grand opening of the Hill House Eco Cabin took place at the start of 

October  

Young people gathered together in our woodland area to see the doors 

opening for the first time  

Once the ribbon was cut, everyone was invited in……it was so exciting to 

explore the new space which will provide opportunities for bird and wildlife 

watching, Duke of Edingburgh award activities and outdoor learning as well 

as work leading to the achievement of the John Muir Nature award  

This all comes under our `One Planet Living` ethos and approach at Hill 

House and will enable all young people to gain so many valuable 

experiences and continue to learn how they can help to look after our planet!  

 



 

 


